
 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 
 

The Board of Pharmacy concurs with the Analysis of the Department of Planning 

and Budget on proposed amended regulations to implement the statutory 

provisions for limited licenses for dispensing of Schedule VI drugs in non-profit 

clinics. 


